
Faculty Position/Petition to Retain Copy Center Services on the CHC campus 

     Given the vital role the Copy Center plays in helping to create an effective instructional environment 

for faculty and students on the Crafton Hills College campus, approximately forty faculty have indicated 

that they do not support ANY suggestions, attempts, or conversations focused on eliminating that 

necessary on-campus service. 

     Further, we believe that the Crafton Hills College administration should return the Copy Center to a 

fully functioning area by replacing the FT employee position that was lost in the Copy Center several 

years ago through attrition (retirement). 

Statement Submitted by Professor Diane Pfahler 


